
 

Students at St Antony’s Roman Catholic School explored the Holocaust as they 

were joined by The Anne Frank Trust 

There was a full day of workshops held at St Antony’s exploring text and video extracts from Anne Frank’s Diary. 

The Anne Frank Trust UK is an education charity that empowers young people with the knowledge, skills and 

confidence to challenge all forms of prejudice and discrimination.  

The aim was for the selected group of Year 9 students to learn and discuss The Holocaust, Anne Frank’s story, the 

global impact of the Diary, and about prejudice and discrimination today. 

                    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mr Kearney, Head of Humanities at St Antony’s said “The workshop allowed our students to reflect on ideas of 

tolerance and acceptance through the courageous story of Anne Frank.”  

It was a full- packed, interactive day for the students, who had lots of questions and were left with lots to think 

about after the exciting and thought- provoking sessions.  

“It was great to be able to have The Anne Frank Trust join us in school. It was also nice for the children to have 

something to look forward to.  

Due to current circumstances there has not been much extra curriculum activities for them. We look forward to 

welcoming the facilitator Jonathan back to our school very soon.” Mrs Wright added. 

For students, The Anne Frank Trust’s workshops are proven to be positive and have a lasting attitudinal change. The 

programme educates young people about the overall effect of prejudice and discrimination, provides knowledge and 

encourages respect for those of different faiths, cultures and identities.  

St Antony’s support the life skills and training given that enables them to recognise and challenge all forms of 

prejudice and discrimination, as well as Anne Frank’s message of social justice and equality for all. We look forward 

to more workshops in the New Year. 


